
Liverpool University Neurodivergent 

Veterinary Society  

 

Hello and congratulations on your place at the University of 

Liverpool! 

We are the Liverpool University Neurodivergent Veterinary Society (LUNDVS), one of the 

newer sub-societies of the Liverpool University Veterinary Society (LUVS). This society is 

open for neurodivergent veterinary students (formally or self-diagnosed), as well as those 

that are interested in learning more about neurodivergence and how to support others. Our 

aim is to create a place to find other neurodivergent students, share joys and struggles and 

work towards a more accessible vet school. We also share information and resources that 

other students may find useful.  

Our previous events have included a ‘snacks and chat’ evening and an online study skills 

drop in session. We are hoping to expand our range of events over the coming year, 

including organising talks from external speakers. Our committee includes one president, 

and Liverpool and Leahurst Vice-presidents.  

We share events and notices on our Instagram page and Facebook group (see below) and 

the Facebook group also acts as an online space to ask questions and advice from others.  

 

We look forward to meeting you soon!  

LUNDVS committee  

 

Feel free to pop us a message with any queries! 

Instagram: lundvetsoc 

Facebook group: lundvetsoc 

 


